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First name: Sandra
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Title: 

Comments: From: slilligren@moscow.com [mailto:slilligren@moscow.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 12:54 PM

To: Smith, Laura A -FS

Subject: WWW Mail: Protection of the Great Burn

Please know this is a voice to protect the whole of the Bitterroot divide in the Great Burn area, so that it can

remain

WILD and a much needed wildlife corridor for the health of our wild ecosystems.It is incomprehensible to me that

the LIFE of these animals is being threatened by r e c r e a t i o n a l interests of our own species.I am well aware

of how motorized vehicles have violated the non-motorized zones in the Selkirks, showing a lack of consideration

for wildlife by breaking the rules. Somehow, I do not feel giving motorized vehicles more pristine forest space to

play is a proper response to those violations. Yes, areas can be provided for motorized vehicles, but invading the

wilds is not an appropriate response, in my view.Thanks for listening.Sandra Lilligren1135 University

St.Clarkston,

WA 99403


